
Good evening, Charles H. Parker Students and Families!  This is Ms. Range with 

our weekly message.  I hope everyone had a wonderful and restful weekend and 

stayed warm and dry today.  As always, this message will be posted on our website 

and our Facebook account.  Please remember that the school is here to support you.  

If you have any needs or need any support, please let us know.  The office is open 

Monday through Friday from 7:30 AM until 5:30 PM. 

 

It is a very busy week at the Hive.  On Monday, our 5th graders have a field trip to 

the symphony.  We will also have our SIT meeting at 4:35. The meeting is virtual.  

If you would like to attend, please reach out to Ms. Range for the meeting 

information.  Tuesday is 3.14 day!  It’s Pi Day!!  Wear your favorite math apparel 

to school.  Also, our 2nd graders will have an in-house field trip about Australia.  

Wednesday, our 5th graders will be attending a field trip to the Nascar Hall of 

Fame.  Our 3rd graders will also go to Nascar on Thursday.  Finally, Friday is 

Pajama Day!! Wear your PJs to school.   

 

Just a reminder that 3rd quarter ends next Friday, March 24.   

 

The Panorama social emotional learning survey is scheduled to be administered to 

all students in grades 3-12 between March 20 and April 6, 2023. Parents and 

guardians will have the opportunity to preview the survey questions on our CMS 

website starting on March 1, 2023. To officially opt out a student from 

participating in the spring survey, parents or guardians should contact their 

students' school directly beginning March 6th, 2023. Previously submitted requests 

for opting out of the fall administration will not carry over, thus, a new request is 

required. 

 

Please remind your students to check our Lost and Found.  As the weather stays 

crazy (cold in the AM and super-hot in the PM), lots of jackets, hats, and 

sweatshirts go missing.  Please have your child’s names on all items and tell them 

to check our Lost and Found every day.   

 

Please reach out if you have any questions or have any needs.  Thank you for all 

your support, understanding and dedication to Charles H. Parker!  Have a 

wonderful evening! 


